
Dear Eloise 
  
Nurses working in this area of health have reviewed the Assessment Report of the health 
technology appraisal of Oseltamivir, amantadine and zanamivir for the prophylaxis of 
influenza (including a review of existing guidance no. 67).  They have indicated that there are 
no comments to make on the report on behalf of the Royal College of Nursing. 
  
Thank you for the opportunity to review this document. 
  
Please acknowledge receipt. 
  
Regards 
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